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Good evening everyone and welcome to Sunday’s update.  The weather, 

especially yesterday, was nice, so I hope you got to have some fun outside with 

your family. 

Bus delivery from each of the elementary schools begins tomorrow.  

Remember—delivery is by route, not where you go to school, so there will be 

meals on each bus for elementary, middle and high school students.  Folks have 

worked very hard over the past few days trying to pull all the numbers together.  

I see this working just like the first few days of a new school year—everything is 

a little crazy.  We’ve never done anything like this before, so I’m asking that 

families be patient and understanding.  Call your school between the hours of 

9:30-1:30 to report any problem—I know everyone will try their best to correct 

the issue. 

Each school is responsible for their own delivery plan but the general guidelines 

for bus delivery beginning tomorrow are as follows.  Buses will leave their 

respective school at 10:30 am with meals loaded.  In addition to the driver, each 

bus will have two or more volunteers helping with the distribution of the food.  

Families should begin looking for the bus 4-5 hours from their normal pickup 

time.  The driver will pull the stop arm for each delivery stop and blow the horn 

if no one is at the stop.  The volunteers will hand off the meals—recipients will 

NOT enter the bus.   

Special note to Westwood parents only—you will be receiving another call 

tonight from the assistant principal about your school delivery routes.  Be sure 

to listen to that call.   

I want to stress again that our employees and volunteers are working hard to 

ensure that children have food and that we are also taking all precautions to 

ensure the safety of all our employees, volunteers and families.  When you have 

an opportunity, please say thank you.  I’ll be back in touch soon.  Take care and 

good night. 

 


